

Mike Fitzgerald

Middle/High School Principal

1129 E. State Street Sharon, Pennsylvania 16146

Phone: 724.983.4030 Fax: 724.981.0840

Email: mike_fitzgerald@sharonsd.org

September 28, 2021

Attention Parents,

Open House for the 2021-2022 school year will be on October 5, 2021 from 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. This year will look at little different from years past. The building will not be open for a traditional open house, but will offer an opportunity for parents to schedule one on one, ten minute meetings with their child's teachers. This will allow us to ensure that social distancing guidelines are met and that parents and teachers have a chance to discuss any issues or concerns that may exist with their children. If you are interested in setting up a 10-minute conference with one of your child's teachers, please contact the teacher. Teachers will be reaching out as well to schedule with parents of students they would like to meet with. We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time.

Sincerely,

Michael Fitzgerald

Principal

Sharon Middle/High School